
From: STEPHEN DYER
To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: Legislative Concept 38
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 4:00:28 PM

Dear Sir's,
   Legislative Concept 38 is very I'll thought out and destructive legislation in my opinion. It
will make our State less safe not more so. Please do not go through with it. 
Thanks,
 Stephen Dyer 
Eugene OR

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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